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Date: April 19, 2023 

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 

From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 

Re:   Early Childhood Center Roofing Rebid 

 

I would like an opportunity to share with the Board of Education the bid results for 
the Early Childhood Center (ECC) roof construction. This project is a rebid due to 
lack of bidders in the original ECC construction bid package. Bids were received 
and opened on April 18, 2023, and post-bid interviews were conducted shortly 
afterwards.  The Bond Team is recommending A Wynn Roofing, LLC as the low 
responsible bidder in the amount of $1,667,819, which includes hard construction 
costs, contingency, and fees. As part of the post-bid due diligence, reference 
checks were also made, as LPS has not previously worked with the 
recommended company. 

Please add this as an agenda item to the April 24, 2023, Committee of the Whole 
meeting, and contact me if you have questions. Thank you. 
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